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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

March 16, 2021 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that DeKalb County Council and the DeKalb County Commissioners will 

conduct a Joint Public Hearing on April 5, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. in the Commissioners Courtroom 

on the second floor of the DeKalb County Courthouse at 100 S. Main Street, Auburn, IN 46706.  

This public hearing is in accordance with I.C. 5-3-1 in connection with I.C. 36-1-11-3 to 

consider the sale of real estate for an amount in excess of $50,000.00.  Said real is in two (2) 

parcels on County Road 61, which parcels are identified as Parcel ID 15-07-22-100-007 (State 

ID 17-07-22-100-007.000-026); and Parcel ID 15-07-22-326-005 (State ID 17-07-22-326-

005.000-026).  These parcels are located on County Road 61 without a number address, the first 

being in part of the S ½ SW ¼ 22-34-14, and the second being E ½ E ½ SW ¼ 22-34-14.  Both 

parcels are in Wilmington Township, DeKalb County, Indiana.   

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

DeKalb County Council and DeKalb County Commissioners 

 
 


